
From: Judi Wilson
Sent: March 16, 2025 9:00 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: We’re paying attention

You dont often get email from . Learn why this is important

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **

Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous
ouvrez une pièce jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Dear Mr. Houston, we are paying close attention as you attempt to duplicate Trumps dismantling of their
democracy, we won’t stand for it here. You work for us, trying to limit our access to information on how
you are doingyour job is unacceptable. Judi Wilson, Garlands Crossing
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